From: Kindstrand-Isaksson Cecilia(BRU) [mailto:Cecilia.Kindstrand-Isaksson@swedishmatch.com]

Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2012 4:13 PM

To: SLEATH William (SG); FERRIERE Jean (SG); MAUNU Antti (SANCO)

Cc: Gabrielsson Johan (BRU)

Subject: thank you for today's meeting

Dear Mr. Sleath, Mr. Ferriere and Mr. Mauno,

I would like to thank you all for taking the time to meet with me and my colleague Johan today and to give us a chance to explain our views on the current situation regarding snus and what we see as a logical step to take in the future, that is a regulation for all smokefree tobacco products in the EU. We appreciate the discussion.

Please feel free to contact us should you have any questions regarding our discussions today, or any other issues for that matter.

All the best,

Cecilia Kindstrand

## Cecilia Kindstrand Isaksson

Director Public Affairs
Swedish Match EU Representation office
Rue de Trone 108
1050 Brussels
Belgium
T: +32 2 649 71 47
M+32 494 692 811
www.swedishmatch.com

This transmission is intended for the person to whom or the entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, please be notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify us immediately. Thank you for your cooperation.